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At Poulton Photographic Society we have, occasionally, offered Honorary Life Membership to a 
person who is very much part of the Club, has given invaluable service to the society, who always 
has its interests at heart and who cannot currently, and for a variety of reasons, attend the 
meetings. 
 
The Club would like to offer that you should be our fifth Honorary Life Member.  (The other 
awards were made to Ted Gray, Roger Goodwill, Charles Ashton and Chloë Johnson). 
 
We feel that this award is particularly appropriate in this, our Golden Anniversary year, as you 
started your two year spell as Chairman twenty-five years ago this year. In all the time of your 
membership, there have been lots of individuals in the Club who have enjoyed your lively wit at 
meetings and benefitted from your sharp advice. 
 
Your willingness to help out has been immortalised on film when you took on the role of Sir John 
Bickerstaffe in the Blackpool Tower AV that won the L&CPU AV competition during your 
Chairmanship. 
 
The idea of the Honorary Life Membership is that it enables the person to remain very much part 
of the Club community, and so keep in touch, and for the Club to have access to advice when it 
needs it. 
 
We would be really pleased if you would accept our offer and be our fifth Honorary Life Member. 
 
 

The Chairman, Committee and members of Poulton Photographic Society 
 


